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Dear Interested Parties:

On October 4, 2000, the Administrator of the Bonneville Power Administration (BPA) signed
the Record of Decision regarding Residential Exchange Program Settlement Agreements with
Pacific Northwest Investor-Owned Utilities.  BPA recently identified two mathematical errors
that affect the numbers listed in the table on page 104 of the Record of Decision.

First, BPA incorrectly calculated PacifiCorp’s share of the 1900 aMW of total settlement
benefits for the FY 2002-2006 period.  When 23.92 percent was multiplied by 336, it was
recorded as 83 aMW when it should have been 80 aMW.

Second, BPA incorrectly calculated PacifiCorp's share of the 2200 aMW of total settlement
benefits for the FY 2007-2011 period.  The total amount of PacifiCorp’s benefits for that period,
which are stated in the table as 590 aMW, inadvertently included benefits for PacifiCorp’s Idaho
customers.  When PacifiCorp’s Idaho benefits for that period (140 aMW) are subtracted, the
correct number is 450 aMW.

Corrections to these errata are incorporated in a replacement page for the Record of Decision,
which is attached.  BPA apologizes for any inconvenience.

Sincerely,

Kurt R. Casad
Attorney

Attachment


